Dear Prime Minister, my name is John Goodall,

I live in Melbourne. I am glad you have replaced the last government and feel positive about the kind of man you seem to be as someone making important decisions for our future. I write today strongly supporting the senate inquiry into the Radiation waste management repeal Bill2008 made by Howards Gov. I have sat on the ground with the indigenous inhabitants of Tenant Creek and listened to their concerns about pollution of scarce water sources and poisoning of ancient sacred land. Their concerns are my concerns also. I am not in favour of mining uranium at all but it seems currently its happening so I support an alternative site for a dump. Please lets look towards sustainable clean energy and truth and equality in business transactions of all sorts.

Thankyou John Goodall